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November 22, 2010 

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

I am a member of the Ohio Turfgrass Foundation and Ohio Lawn Care 
Association I am against the law change regarding the new requirements 
for vehicles over 10,001 lbs. 

I have just learned ofthis change and there is not adequate time to 
prepare before enforcement beginning on January 1, 2011. While I value 
safety, these rules are excessive. They are detrimental to our ability to run 
and grow my business, especially in these difficult economic times. 

David P. Ransome 

Country Lawn Care Senfices, Inc. 

PO Box 481 

Oberlin. Ohio 44074 
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